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THE WEST COAST REGIONAL COUNCIL

MINUTES OF A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE WEST COAST REGIONAL COUNCIL HELD ON  
8 JUNE 2015, AT THE OFFICES OF THE WEST COAST REGIONAL COUNCIL, 

388 MAIN SOUTH ROAD, GREYMOUTH, COMMENCING AT 10.30 A.M. 

PRESENT:

A. Robb (Chairman), T. Archer, A. Birchfield, P. Ewen, S. Challenger, N. Clementson, P. McDonnell  

IN ATTENDANCE:

C. Ingle (Chief Executive Officer), R. Mallinson (Corporate Services Manager), T. Jellyman (Minutes 
Clerk) 

1. APOLOGIES: 

There were no apologies.

2. ANNUAL PLAN SUBMISSIONS

The Chairman welcomed everyone to the meeting.  He stated that this meeting is a hearing to listen 
to submitters with each submitter allowed ten minutes to speak to their submission.  The Chairman 
advised that Councillors have read the submissions.  Council takes note of what submitters have to 
say and may also ask questions of clarification but there is no debate allowed.    The Chairman 
explained that this meeting was to hear submissions on the Council’s Long Term Plan 2015 / 25.  
The Chairman explained that at the conclusion of today’s meeting a workshop will be held to discuss 
submissions.   Decisions will be made at the Special Council meeting on 23 June.     

Submissions on the Long Term Plan 2015 / 25 
63 submissions were received, nine submitters spoke to their submissions.   

Terry Sheridan

T. Sheridan spoke to this submission.  Mr Sheridan stated that he objects to the addition of the E 
class to the Hokitika rating district.  Cr Robb thanked T. Sheridan for his submission.

Community & Public Health West Coast

Claire Robertson spoke to this submission. She was accompanied by Rosie McGrath.  Cr Robb 
thanked C. Robertson for her submission.

West Coast Commercial Gold Miners Association Inc

J. Wood spoke to this submission.  Cr Robb thanked J. Wood for his submission.

Helen Lash

H. Lash spoke to this submission.  Cr Robb thanked H. Lash for her submission.

Grant Hinchliff

G. Hinchliff spoke to this submission.  Cr Robb thanked G. Hinchliff for his submission.
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GH & LN Monk

G. Monk spoke to this submission.  Cr Robb thanked G. Monk for his submission.

Martin and Marion Nolan

Martin Nolan spoke to this submission.  He also spoke on behalf of Mr Matt Moynihan who was 
unable to attend today’s hearing.  Cr Robb thanked M. Nolan for his submission.

Gordon Linklater

G. Linklater spoke to this submission.  Cr Robb thanked G. Linklater for his submission.

James Mason Russell

J. Russell spoke to both of his submissions.  One submission was on behalf of Mawhera 
Incorporation and the other was on behalf of Kaumatua from Arahura area.  Cr Robb thanked J. 
Russell for his submissions.

Moved (Ewen / Archer) That the 63 submissions on the 2015 / 25 Long Term Plan are received.  
Carried 

Cr Robb thanked those present for their attendance. 

The meeting closed at 12.03 p.m.

………………………………………………
Chairman

………………………………………………
Date


